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October’s event was brought forward one week from the 31st to the 24th as a 

number of people intend to be away in Hong Kong for the 31st to watch 

Australia play New Zealand in the last leg of the Bledisloe Cup. 

 

Our venue was Tenderloins in Soi 33 and due credit should be given for an 

excellent meal and service in a very comfortable venue. A total of 32 lunchers 

turned up with only a few no shows who will be heavily fined at the next 

event. 

 

We were graced with the presence of our Lighthouse Club new Chairman Jon 

Prichard who attended his first lunch. Always a pleasure to share a table with 

him. 

 

Siam City Concrete in the guise of Andy Talling provided the wine. A total of 

30 bottles were presented for demolition and the choice’s of red and white 

were generally well accepted. Thank you Andy. Andy gave a few words on 

the advantages of high strength concrete in these days of high steel prices, so 

look out 6 inch wide columns on the next few high rises. 

 

We also had another first when we had a supplier exhibit and talk about his 

products for a contribution to the Kitty. Peter King of Kings Products 

described and showed his composite wood and plastic boards which offer a 

number of advantages and opportunities to backlight walls. 

 

All in all an interesting day. 

 

Next event is on 28th of November at the Barbican in Thaniya Plaza. 

 


